
From: Jacky Huang  

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:27 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Opposition to D01-20004 and D02-20010 

Dear Sir or Madame, 

I am the resident of Richmond Hill, I live at 68 neighbourly lane, Richmond Hill. 

I can’t attend the public meeting of D01-20004 and D02-20010 on 23rd September. I am 

writing to express my opposition to this project. 

1, combined with the other high rise projects, it will add too much traffic. Right now, Yonge 

street is packed like sardines daytime. 

2, residential neighborhood should be separated from high rise 

3, No driveway in community road 

4, Flood risk is top priority 

5, Ground water should be protected  

6, Plan and build child care, school, and medical resources ahead 

7, Responsible planning 

Regards, 

ZH 


